
  

Dear Sanderlin PK-8 Families, 

The PE department is gearing up for our Fundraiser, the 12th annual Color Run.  It will be held during regular 
PE times on Thursday March 7, 2019.  Proceeds from the Color Run will be used for PYP and MYP to purchase 
materials and equipment for PE classes, Health classes, and Color Run supplies, as well as slime, food and 
beverages, and other items. 

The color is made with corn starch, water and food color.  It is a little messy.  We suggest your student bring a 
white or light-colored t-shirt to wear during the run to cover their clothes. 

Each student must return a signed permission slip to participate in the run.  The permission slip is on the 
bottom of this letter.  Without a signed permission slip, PYP students will be on the playground away from 
color; MYP students will stay in houses. 

The student who raises the most money will get to SLIME Ms. Armstrong.  The student who raises the second 
highest amount of money will get to PIE Ms. Cehi in the face, and the student who raises the third highest 
amount of money will get to SLIME a participating Sanderlin staff member.  The PYP classroom that raises the 
most amount of money will earn a pizza party.  The students in the MYP house that raises the most money 
over $300, will get to participate in the duct taping of Ms. Armstrong. 

Checks should be made out to Sanderlin PK-8.  Please send signed permission slip and donations to Coach 
Bosser in Le Bistro before school during the week of March 4 – 7. 

Thank you for your efforts in helping our school! 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please sign and return this portion to Coach Bosser with Donation 

 

I, ____________________________________, give permission for ___________________________________ 
 PARENT OR GUARDIAN       STUDENT’S NAME 
 
to participate in the 2019 PE Color Run. 
 
Donation amount: ________________ 

 


